
From: Victoria White   

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 4:37 PM 

To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please add my name to the North Talbot letter re: 197 and 183 Ann St. heritage 

designation - Item for Direction 4.1. 

 

Hello and yes, please add my name. I fully support heritage designation for the Kent Brewery at 197 Ann 

Street. 

 

Victoria White 

3739 Harry White Drive 

London, Ontario 

N6L 1P4 

 

Thank you! 

 

Victoria  

 

 


